
	
  

                                                                    May-June 2016 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Prayer Warriors; 
 
We have arrived back in Delhi and could not be happier to be back 
home, although jet lag is still alive and well. 
 
We did not understand at the time why God brought us back to the 
US, but we feel like this was a great time of growth for us.  It was also 
a time in which He used us, we feel.  He has showed himself real time 
and time again to us. 
 
Again, I cannot tell you how great it is to be back in New Delhi.  We 
had our first Sunday back yesterday and it felt amazing!  We had a first 
time visitor that I have visited and invited many times.  He is actually 
the fiancé of one of our members.  He came and heard a clear 
presentation to the Gospel.  Now we are praying that God does His 
work in his heart. 
 
Dass also had a good day at church, no visitors but the faithful ones 
came.  I am so very proud of Dass and all his hard work while we 
have been gone. Another young man named Uttam has been 
preaching at my church while we have been gone, I am also very 
proud of this young man as well.  They never cease to amaze me at 
the ways they step up in serving the Lord.  
 
The family is doing well; kids are back in school and this week we will 
all be getting back in the swing of things. We all have much to do, the 
church is in some major need of work and we are trying to play catch 
up after 5 months.  We have many irons in the fire and there is a lot 
of work to be done.  We desire that the name of Christ be lifted up 
and honored, as it should be here in India.  Please pray that we will be 
used as vessels of honor for the sake of His name, spent and used to 
bring Him the most glory.  
 
 
The Roberts Family, 
Jim, Autumn, Elijah and Ali Grace 

	
  


